
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and the Councilors 

 FROM: Edward Yost, Technology Services Manager 

 SUBJECT: Authorize Purchase of Firewall Appliance for the 
Public Safety Building 

         DATE:         June 21, 2022 

  

 
 
Background:  
The Public Safety firewall was last replaced in 2012 and is in need of replacement to bring the net-
work up to FBI and Minnesota BCA standards. The 2022 approved CIP includes $6200 for the re-
placement of the firewall. Staff obtained 2 quotes: 
 

1. A quote from SHI for $3,196. 
2. A quote from CIT for $2,683. 

 
The quotes are attached. 
 
Recommendation: 
Staff recommends that the Council authorize the purchase of a new firewall appliance from CIT for 
a not to exceed cost of $2,683.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


